
                      PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

Balsam Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District will hold a public meeting to 

receive comments and questions on its proposed operation of the Balsam Lake 

Water Safety Patrol.  

The meeting will be held at approximately 9:30 am on May 15, 2021 at: 

Polk Business Center  

215 West Main Street 

Balsam Lake Wi 54810 

Lower level board room 

The proposed ordinance resolution for the Balsam Lake Water Safety Patrol can 

be found on the District website blprd.com and the village/town halls for Apple 

River, Balsam Lake, Georgetown and Milltown.  


